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May 30, 2018 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick follow-up note to let you know how the webinar went.  
 
The good news is that there was an overwhelmingly positive response with respect to 
participation numbers, and the webinar went really well with respect to content flow. I think 
this is now the best recording we have of a brief (one-hour) summary of the Immanuel 
Approach. 
 
The bad news is that we totally overloaded the system. The maximum capacity for the webinar 
system we were using is 101 participants, and we ended up with 652 people registered. So 
there were a LOT of people who couldn’t get into the system for the live streaming event. 
 
More good news is that the webinar was recorded. If you were registered, watch for an email 
from GoToWebinar that should come later this afternoon. It should have what you need to 
access the recording. For those of you who did not find out about the webinar in time to 
register, we will eventually (probably two to three weeks) have a link to the recording on the 
“Getting Started” page of www.immanuelapproach.com . I will send out a note when that is in 
place. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman's Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/  
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